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THE LINDER PROJECT LLC
3112 LOS FELIZ BLVD
LOS ANGELES CA 90039-1507

RE: Water Right 63-32789
Dear Water Right Holder:

On June 15, 2016 the Idaho Department of Water Resources (Department) approved an
Application for Extension of Time to Avoid Forfeiture for the above referenced water right.
According to our records, you are the current owner of the water right. One condition of the
approval was that diversion and use of this water must resume on or before July 1, 2020. Failure
to resume use of the water and to notify the Department of the resumed use would be cause for
the water to revert back to the state and again be subject to appropriation.

[ am enclosing a Resumption of Use form for your use to notify the Department of your resumption
of use of the water right. Please complete the form and return it to my attention at the above
address. Also enclosed is a copy of the certified letter that was sent to the applicant for extension
of time.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call me at 208-287-4826.

Sincerely,

David Betts
Senior Water Resource Agent
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